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MINUTES 

 
• Induction Updates 

 

o We decided that the induction should be a one-day process because two days seem to be too 

much. 

 

o The process should also be in person. 

 

o During this process senators will practice social distancing and wear a mask. 

 

o We will like the induction ceremony to be outside as well. 

 

o We need to book a location. 

 

 

New Membership Process 

 

 
 

 

. 



 

• Old Business 

 

o Freshman Senator Vacancies: Two students have showed interest in filling the 
 

SGA vacancies. They will become SGA senators by coming to the next General 

Session. 

o SGA Shirts: Vice President Destiny Lambert will be sending out information to 
 

senators pertaining to the SGA shirt sizes and ordering shirts by Monday, October 

22, 2018. 

o Campus Safety Walk: Planning to be held on the November 13, 2018. The date 
 

will be changed if President Hynes cannot attend. A proposal will given at the 

next general session for general members. 

o Service Fest: SGA will be partnering with APO to create resistance socks. An 
 

email will be sent to SGA members asking them contribute supplies (paint) or 

funds. 

o SGA Photo: At the next General Session the Executive Board will be taking 
 

photos. The attire is business professional white shirt, black pants, black blazer 

(optional) and orange or blue accessory. 

• New Business 

 

o Homecoming: A meeting is being planned to be held November 2, 2018, in the 
 

Student Activities Center about pre-planning for CSU Homecoming 2019. A 

confirmed date will be given by President Jamian Watson soon. 

o Committee Goals: 



o Plans for Next Semester: Plans for next semester included having the SGA 
 

Cookout and allocating our funds to different events. 


